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COVID- 19 Notification 4/23/2021

On Thursday, April 22, we were notified that a student in PK4B at
Assumption School had tested positive for COVID- 19. We have reported
this to our local health department and are actively collaborating with
them for guidance and contact tracing. The student was in school on
Thursday, April 22. Anyone who was in direct contact (within 6 ft for 10
min.) with the student has been notified and will be quarantining until
Friday, May 7 (14 days since exposure).

At this time, we have no evidence to indicate that transmission occurred
within the school building. We ask that all families remain vigilant about
monitoring and reporting any symptoms, while the school continues to
enforce and maintain stringent measures to prevent transmission. Due to
the confidentiality laws, we cannot provide additional information at this
time. Please call if you have any questions or concerns and as always, we
thank you for your cooperation.

The Weekly Word is also available on the school websitewww.assumptionnj.org.
If you have questions or comments, contact hsa@assumptionnj.org.
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